
From: alexander <elljawa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 4:23 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: St mark's apartment building 

 

Hi  

 

There is currently a plan for an apartment building on the east side near downer on land owned 

by St mark's church. I support this building. It will be a great addition to the neighborhood and 

will help the nearby businesses and help keep the neighborhood affordable. I am an east side 

Milwaukee resident and support this building 

 

Thanks 

 

Alexander szatkowski  

207 756 0026 
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